
 
 

Jimmy Mayor sadly passed away after a short illness on 
Wednesday 28th October 2020, and on behalf of his loving family 

I  would like to thank you all for your kind words and thoughts 
which have been so heartfelt it's such a comfort to us all. 

 
Jim's funeral will take place on Monday 16th November at 1pm 

the service will be held at Walton Crematorium Warrington, 
because of restrictions within the crematorium only 26 people will 
be allowed inside and as you can appreciate nearly all of these will 

be family members but we have been informed that if anyone 
wishes to come along then there are no restrictions on attending 

outside, the whole family realise that this is not what they wanted 
but in these unprecedented times we have no other option. 

 
Love and best Wishes to you all and please stay safe and well. 

 
Alex Mosey 

 


